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Please oppose HB 4002 - the Ag farm bill. Farming and ranching is not a 9 to 5, forty 

hour work week job, it is mostly seasonal from sun up to sun down. 

This bill could result in farmers and ranchers cutting production, raising less, and 

result in less hours for farm workers who rely on the extra hourly wages to carry them 

and their families through the off seasons. This bill will hurt the very people you are 

trying to help and will cause food prices to soar even higher than they are now. 

 

I urge you to oppose HB 4002. 

 

Respectfully, 

Nancy Baker, Terrebonne,OR 


